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Thursday, Nov. 9
TONIGHT 7:30 P.M. Autumn Weekends Debriefing and Planning Mtg. Schrocks’ 

Friday, Nov. 10
6:30 P.M. Feast of Charity (maple-glazed chicken w/roasted pears & caramelized 
onions; green beans; salad; rice; and apple crisp).                                                                                
7:45 P.M. Doctrinal Class: The Joy of 
Being Nothing
Saturday, Nov. 11
High School runs a 5K in Bethlehem
Sunday, Nov. 12
9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service. Setup: Matt and Sheila Heiter


10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Matt Heiter


7:00 P.M. Holy Supper. Usher/Setup: Ian Keal


Monday, Nov. 13
KNCS goes ice skating
 


7:15 P.M. Youth Group CL class. At Seth and Heather King’s

Tuesday, Nov. 14
7:30 P.M. Pastor’s Council. Gid and Loretta Alden’s

Wed., Nov. 15
7:30 P.M. Society Doctrinal Class: How the doctrines of love toward the neighbor and 
love of being useful affect the way we raise children.  Library

Thurs., Nov. 16
9:30 A.M. Moms’ Morning Class.  Maraika Buick’s (not on the monthly 
calendar)
Sunday, Nov. 19
Due: Welcome Basket items for Kenan and Kathleen Smith
We were blessed to witness the baptism of infant Alexis Kaye Pauline Long in church on Sunday, October 29. May the Lord guide her in His paths now and always. 
Choosing the next bishop: In June, the clergy will nominate the next bishop. Then the board and the members of the church will have the chance to give or withhold their affirmation of the nomination. On Tuesday at Pastor’s Council, we will be talking about the qualities needed in the next bishop. Please share your thoughts with a pastor’s councilor or directly with the pastors.
Proposed School Extension: We are hoping to have a society meeting on this subject on Thursday, December 14, provided that enough of the bids have come in from subcontractors, etc. 
Helping with Church Services. Would you be willing to learn how to run the console for our recorded music at church? What is needed is someone, or several people, who can fill in occasionally.  It would not involve choosing music—just pushing the buttons to play it. Kate is the one to contact. Thank you!

Reminding Parents About Ice Skating: Skating starts this Monday, the 13th. Drivers, please be at KNCS by 10:20 A.M.  Students will be returned to KNCS by 2:00 P.M., except for those who are dropped off at home by pre-arrangement with a specific driver. Weather permitting, skating days will be Nov. 13, 20, and 27, Dec. 4 and 11, and January 8. 

Meals for Gael Coffin: Kit has set up a page at www.takethemameal.com to help us help Gael while she recovers from knee surgery.  Recipient last name: Coffin.  Password: Gael.  Direct link: www.TakeThemAMeal.com/XPMS5883. Suppers are scheduled for every other day starting on Saturday, November 18, and going through Saturday, December 2. Thanks.
Welcoming Kenan and Kathleen Smith: You are invited to contribute to the welcome basket we are putting together for the newly marrieds, who are living in Allentown and will be part of the congregation. A container awaits in the church kitchen. The deadline has been extended to Sunday, November 19.  Thank you. 
The Minutes of the Annual Society Meeting of October 19, 2017 are attached for your approval at our next society meeting. 

Festival-Gift Mailing Program for Little Children – infants to 6 years old. Gifts are available for any family with an interest in the New Church. To add your family to the list, please contact us at gced@newchurch.org, and we will sign you up. Previous gifts include books, a puzzle, scratch-off calendar, a music CD, as well as hands-on activities. – General Church Education
Change of Address for Julie Rankin: I have sold my home at 812 Fetters Mill Rd. and now reside at 921 Fetters Mill Rd., P.O. Box 216, Bryn Athyn, PA 19009. Phone: 215-500-8094
Rich, Organic Grass-Fed Dairy from Pleasant Pastures’ Jersey Cows: Raw milk with lots of cream in it will be available for pick up at Charis Ahlert’s office twice a month. Pleasant Pastures offers a wide array of other grass-fed dairy products too, including heavy cream (to die for!), as well as organic grass-fed pork, beef, and poultry. They also have unusual milks (such as water buffalo and camel) for the adventurous! To get more information, you are welcome to call or email me (610-683-9363 or CharisLindroothDC@gmail.com). – Charis 
NOTICES WORTH REPEATING: 
2018 Kempton Calendars are Available at the church office or from Tabitha Judson. $20 each, to benefit the school expansion. Photos of the Kempton environs by Renée Schorran, with quotes from the Word. 
$25 Sponsor-Donations Would Help Us Produce the KNCS 2017-2018 Yearbook. Forms can be found at the secretary’s desk or after church and have been attached to previous Notes Home.  Thank you – The Yearbook People
Invitation to Decorate the Church for Our Christmas Eve Service: Would you like to be in charge this year?  Please call Carla (610-756-6140).
Here is How Parents Can Sign up for Weather Text Alerts from WFMZ – for KNCS winter delays and closings: Go to the November 2 Note Home where you will find instructions. 
Talisman Players AUDITIONS for PINOCCHIO: Wednesday, November 29, beginning at 5:30 P.M. at Trinity Lutheran Church in Kutztown. Adults and children 8+ are welcome for all roles except Pinocchio. Show will play in February and run approximately 50 minutes with a character meet and greet after each performance. To RSVP and receive an audition packet, please contact Brandi (347-728-4459 or brandi@talismanplayers.com). Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions! 







                                               – Christine Storch
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